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August 19, 2021 
 
VIA RESS & EMAIL 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Email: registrar@oeb.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
Re: Updating the Conservation and Demand Management (“CDM”) Guidelines for 
Electricity Distributors – EB-2021-0106 
 
On August 5, 2021, the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) released an OEB Staff Discussion Paper 
and accompanying letter setting out proposed updates to the CDM Guidelines for electricity 
distributors. In its letter, the OEB invited stakeholders interested in participating in this matter to 
indicate their intention to do so by filing a letter with the OEB. 
 
By way of this letter, Alectra indicates its intent to participate in the proceeding, whether as an 
individual entity, or jointly through the Coalition of Large Distributors, as the case may be. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Michael Lister, MBA 
Interim Acting Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
Alectra Utilities Corporation 
 
CC:  OEB Case Manager, Michael Parkes (michael.parkes@oeb.ca)  
 OEB Counsel, Michael Millar (michael.millar@oeb.ca) 


